         SOUTH PLAINFIELD BOROUGH LIBRARY
PUBLIC NOTICE 
FOR SOLICITATION OF 2021 PROPOSALS FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
PURSUANT TO THE FAIR & OPEN CONTRACT PROTOCOL 
PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.5 
NOTICE is hereby given that proposals for professional services, not subject to bidding pursuant to 
N.J.S.A. 40A:11-5, will be received by the director of the South Plainfield Public Library at 2484 Plainfield Avenue, South Plainfield, NJ 07080 by close of business on Friday January 1, 2021. 
If you prefer to submit electronically you may email lhansen@southplainfield.lib.nj.us. Please use PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 2021 as your subject line. You may find additional information and proposal forms on the Library’s Website at www.southplainfield.lib.nj.us/rfp.htm  All proposals must include a copy of the following: 


State Business Registration 

Valid Certificate of Employee Information Report. 

Affirmative Action Document - "For Goods and Professional Services" 

Proposals (RFP's) for the following professional services will be accepted for the 2021 calendar year: 

1. Auditor for Library
2. Legal Counsel for Library

3. Computer Services

4. Website Content/Maintenance

Linda Hansen
Director, South Plainfield Public Library 

